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· Facility – 
· Coronavirus – the facility “crew” is continuing to take extra care to clean and disinfect high-touch surfaces. 

· MVNU – “has left the building”…….MVNU cleared out all of their belongings Tuesday, May 12th .  Their lease will officially end 6/30/2020.

· Generator – Alpine Electric is working on a “needs estimate” for Mid-Ohio.  Unfortunately, will still do not have that estimate. Once we do we will solicit bids for a backup generator.  

· MOCC – 
· Events – all events have been cancelled through May 31st.  Many of the events over the summer are being cancelled as well.  Many of the scheduled events have rescheduled for the fall.  However, I have no idea the financial “fallout” going forward as a result of COVID19.   

· District Contracts –
· FY21’s District Contract estimated costs have been determined.  Currently, we are waiting on confirmation from the districts as to the level of service needed next year.  


